
From:   Michael Miller   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   September 12, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0391-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The NTIA file has been submitted as requested.

The ODAR has been submitted as an exhibit to this application; it is contained in the LOFT Orbital license
application for the space station, which has been submitted as an exhibit to this application.


